February, 2017

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),

Our friend Punxsutawney Phil from Pennsylvania is saying that there will be six more weeks of winter this year. While we haven't had a huge snowstorm, we have been inconvenienced by Mother Nature in January. I would think that we may still get hit with a big storm sometime soon! A year ago, our back hill was bare! This year many of the boys and girls have had the opportunity to sled down the back hill.

I would like to recognize some of our students for their effort during the month of January that made our school proud. Our fourth grade chorus put together a wonderful winter concert. Additionally, our fourth grade students presented our character trait Tolerance at our Character Education Assembly. They did a great job with their presentation of the trait. During the assembly, we recognized students that demonstrated caring and compassion in December. Fiona C. in first grade and Tristyn R. in fourth grade were selected as our Hart Hat recipients!

Here are the events planned for our school community for February:

- 2nd: District-wide Choral Festival @ CHS 10:00 a.m. 4th/5th Grade Students
- 3rd: 5th Grade Orchestra to CHS for Workshop with Mark Wood
- 8th: District-wide Instrumental Festival @ CHS 10:00 a.m. 4th/5th Grade Students
- 10th: Character Education Assembly @ 2:15
- 13th: 100th Day of School
- 20th-24th: Winter Recess Period
- 28th: Kindergarten Registration 9:30-11:00 a.m. and 6:00-8:00 p.m.

Have a great February and stay warm!

Mr. Alvey